
From: Lake, Steven
To: 'jrogers@gs.sc.gov' <jrogers@gs.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 6/23/2004 10:43:21 AM
Subject: Proviso 73.18 regarding properties

Mr. Rogers,

Per Mr. Fusco's letter of June 10, 2004 regarding the transfer of all real estate into the name of the State, I am sending this 
email to let you know that I will serve as the contact for the Department of Motor Vehicles in this matter. I can be reached at 
737-0980 or 606-3115 (cell #).

As you are aware, DMV was created as a separate agency in June 2003. Prior to that date, DMV was a division of DPS. 
When DPS was created and DMV was placed under DPS in 1996, DPS and DOT had to work out property ownership 
issues. Even though the properties were sorted out on paper, the actual transfer of ownership has not been completed 
between DPS and DOT. Until this initial paperwork is completed, DPS can not transfer title to DMV. Therefore, I would 
suggest that when you meet with us, it be a joint meeting with DPS, in as much as they have the paperwork that we have 
been requested to assemble.

I will be happy to discuss this matter with you at your convenience. I look forward to hearing from you soon to schedule our 
meeting.

Steven W. Lake
Administrator of Support Services 
Department of Motor Vehicles
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